
 

 

Thursday 8th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Welcome back to all our families as we start the final half term of the academic year. 
This is always a busy one, so we thought it best to send out a reminder of key dates 
below. As always things can sometimes change due to unforeseen circumstances or 
other additional extra opportunities may arise during throughout the term. There 
are also a couple of messages from the newsletter to remind you of too. 

 

We would also like to share the news with you that Mrs Leetham, who has been our 
nursery nurse in Reception class for over 16 years, will be leaving Harden Primary on 
Friday 16th June. Mrs Leetham has been studying hard, completed her degree and 
has now secured a position working with families in the School Nursing Team. We 
wish her lots of luck and best wishes in her new role and thank her for her many 
years of hard work, care and support in the Reception classroom.  

Thank you for your continued support, and please do not hesitate to come and speak 
with a member of the team if there are any questions. 

                         

Leanne Ruddock 
Head of School 



 

 

 


